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Bruce County Federation of Agriculture    April xx, 2022 
446-10th Street       File:  
Hanover, ON 
N4N 1P9 

Dear Mr. Cossitt, President  

RE: Science-based Research into the Deep Geological Repository for Nuclear Waste 

The Township of Huron-Kinloss Council received your letter dated March 17, 2022, 
regarding residents having access to unbiased research into the impacts of a deep 
geological repository (DGR) in Bruce County and the request for financial support for the 
research.  

The Township of Huron-Kinloss is no longer being considered for the potential repository 
site; however, as we directly abut South Bruce, we will be impacted by the DGR if South 
Bruce becomes the chosen community. 

We are currently working with the South Bruce Nuclear Exploration Team on current Project 
Studies related to the NWMO Project and the effects it could have on regional 
communities.  

We suggest you reach out to Dave Rushton, Project Manager with the South Bruce Nuclear 
Exploration Team (drushton@southbruce.ca) with your request for financial support and 
inclusion in upcoming studies.   

On behalf of Council, thank-you for your engagement in this project and the potential 
impacts it may have for the residents of the County of Bruce and the Township of Huron-
Kinloss.  

Sincerely,  

 
Emily Dance, CMO, AOMC 
Clerk 
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